Christmas Parade
 2017 Entry Form
The Town of Marshall’s Annual Christmas Parade will be held on Saturday, December 09th   at 2:00pm.  Deadline for entries will be December 1st, 2017.  Forms can be dropped off at Town Hall, 180 South Main Street, faxed to 828-649-3413, mailed to PO Box 548 Marshall, NC  28753 or emailed to mmassey@townofmarshall.org 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Line-up for the parade will begin at 12:30 pm on the Island.  Four-wheelers, Gators and like vehicles will be permitted in this year’s parade. All horse entries should line up at the Old Glove Plant. Santa Claus will be provided by the Town. 
We ask that any persons working on floats or participating in the parade, who wish to park on the island go to the far end of the island near the wastewater plant to park to allow ample space for parade entries.

The route of the parade will be across the bridge, turn right onto Back Street, turn left onto Bridge Street, right at the post office traffic light to the South end of Main Street, turn around across from the Depot and travel North on Main Street turning around in the vicinity of the driver’s license office then proceed South on Main Street to the traffic light at the Courthouse then right back to the Island.

The following information will be announced as you pass in front of the Courthouse.  
Name of Entry  

______________________________________________________________________________


Description of Entry _____________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________________
  
______________________________________________________________________________

______________________________________________________________________________

Contact person _____________________________________

Telephone # _______________________________________
